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Our cover artist for the month of  February is junior Braden Osbon. Braden 

is a legacy student as his father Carey is a Saint Paul’s graduate of  1983. 

As many of  you will recognize, Braden has sketched the newly renovated 

Benilde Hall. He keeps active with his studies and extra curricular activities. 

He is the pitcher of  JV baseball team and enjoys participating in the Bass 

Fishing Club. Braden would like to study construction management when 

he enters college.

On the Cover

What’s Ahead

Save 

the 

Date!

SAVE THE DATE for the eleventh Alumni Crawfish Cookoff. Saturday, April 4, 2020. 

Purchase tickets here.

ALUMNI BREAKFAST and President’s Assembly, March 17, 2020. Breakfast will be 

provided in the cafeteria at 7:00 am in conjunction with a General Alumni Meeting. The 

President's Assembly will begin at approximately 8:10 and conclude at 8:40. A campus tour 

will follow the assembly for those interested. Please RSVP to Al Nastasi aln@stpauls.com

by Friday, March 13 for purposes of  catering and seating.

Saint Paul Our Patron…Pray For Us

PACK ON CAMPUS on Tuesday, April 7 from 3:00 to 6:30 pm.  Join us for a pre-

game tailgate as LSU takes on ULL at 6:30 pm in Alex Box Stadium. Food and drink 

will be provided. In addition to the students of  both universities, all alumni are 

welcome.  Please contact Al Nastasi at aln@stpauls.com to RSVP and for more 

details.

SOUTHSHORE CHAPTER MEETING on Tuesday, April 28 from 6:30pm-8:00 pm at 

Messina's Catering, 2717 Williams Blvd Kenner LA 70062. Many thanks to our event host 

George Messina '83 for his hospitality and for granting the overwhelming requests for an 

encore performance,  All alumni are welcome regardless of  where you call home. Please 

contact Al Nastasi at aln@stpauls.com to RSVP and for more details.

https://www.spscco.com/
mailto:aln@stpauls.com
mailto:aln@stpauls.com
mailto:aln@stpauls.com


Alumni News
Gentlemen and members of the Saint Paul’s community,

At this time of year,  I typically call your attention to our mission statement which Brother Ray incorporates 

repeatedly throughout the school year, in particular the initial prong:  Saint Paul’s is a school which 

functions well, offering strong academic, athletic, and extracurricular programs in a safe and disciplined 

environment.  A host of metrics including our continuous success in perfect ACT scoring on both a single 

subject and composite level as well as our consistent top placements at the literary rally substantiate that we 

are fulfilling the academic component.

As for the athletic standard, our Soccer Wolves once again find themselves competing for the State Title on 

Saturday, February 29. Wrestling just concluded with  a 2nd place team finish at state, their highest ever in 

Division I, including one individual state champion, six finalists, and ten semifinalist. The Wrestling 

Wolves went undefeated in dual meets this year too. Basketball moves into the playoff with their first game 

on Monday, March 2 at the Gene Bennett Sports Complex, and spring sports are gearing up in Baseball, 

Golf, Lacrosse, Power lifting, Outdoor Track, and Rugby. 

In checking the school calendar, you will see many opportunities to catch the Wolves in action.  Check out 

our Athletic Web Pages for more information on a particular team of interest and opportunities to support 

them. Lastly, I think you will be impressed by the plethora of extracurricular opportunities for the student of 

today.   

Alumni Breakfast: Join us on Tuesday, March 17 for breakfast, a General Alumni Meeting including a sneak 

peak at our upcoming new campus project(s), and a President’s Assembly.  Breakfast, provided by the Fat 

Spoon Café, will begin at 7:00 am in the cafeteria and the Assembly will end by 8:40 am. An optional campus 

tour will follow. Please RSVP to Al Nastasi at aln@stpauls.com by Thursday, March 12 for purposes of 

catering. 

Crawfish Cook-Off and Reunion Weekend: On Saturday, April 4, 2020 we will host the 11th Annual Crawfish 

Cook-Off from 1:00 pm to 6:00 pm.  Additional information and TICKETS are available now!  

We are truly blessed to already have a complete field of boiling teams and top level sponsors, but if you are 

interested in supporting the event by becoming a Blue Level Sponsor or volunteering to work the event, 

please contact Al Nastasi at aln@stpauls.com.

The Cook-Off will be held in conjunction with Reunion Weekend whereby Reunion Classes with years 

ending in 5 or a 0 will be in attendance. Several of these classes are planning to attend the Cook-Off and 

revolve their independent class gatherings around the event.   Please CLICK HERE for a list of Reunion 

Class contacts.

Finally, our 2019-20 Annual Fund Appeal continues through July 31, 2020. Your investment and partnership 

in the future of Saint Paul’s School is greatly appreciated and invaluable. If you are interested in supporting 

at this time, here is a link for your convenience.  SUPPORT SPS 

Sincerely, 

Al Nastasi ’91
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https://www.stpauls.com/athletics/
https://www.stpauls.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/09/Clubs-Extra-curricular.pdf
mailto:aln@stpauls.com
http://www.spscco.com/
mailto:aln@stpauls.com
https://www.stpauls.com/alumni/alumni-events/alumni-reunions/
https://www.stpauls.com/support/donate-now/
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Teddy Guillot ‘20

Education: Bachelor of  

Arts in English 

Literature, and a 

Bachelor of  Arts in 

Spanish Literature, LSU 

(2004)

Family: My wife, Abby, 

and I have been married 

for nearly 12 years. 

While we do not have 

children of  our own, we 

are proud to be foster 

parents to children in 

our community. 

Occupation: Vice 

President of  Community 

Planning & Resilience 

with GCR Inc.

What do you value most about your Saint Paul’s education and 

experience? The quality of  the education was second to none; however, I most 

value the memories of  my time at SPS and the friendships I formed while there. 

What is your favorite memory at Saint Paul’s? I have so many great 

memories from my five years at SPS. The road trips to tennis tournaments with 

Bro. Ken; seminars in Bro. Bill’s class and extemporaneous speaking in Bro’s 

Ray’s class; the entire student body singing a rousing rendition of  Rise Up, O 

Men of  God; being a student host at Jazz ‘N Roll; cheering on my friends at 

countless football games, soccer matches, basketball games, baseball games and 

other sporting events. It is difficult to pick a favorite memory, but I view that as 

a good problem to have.   

Do you have any family members currently attending or who have 

attended Saint Paul’s? My brother, Ben, graduated in 1998. I can’t confirm it, 

but I believe he was a founding member of  the Super Six. 

Who was your favorite or most impactful teacher? To this day, I still hear 

Bro. Bill Parsons in my head when I am writing a formal letter or an email to a 

friend. He taught us how to think critically, write clearly, and communicate 

effectively. I once asked him for a thesaurus to reference while writing an essay 

during class. He responded by asking me for the word I intended to look up and 

simply said, “I am a thesaurus.” Regardless of  where my career would have 

gone, the lessons I took away from Bro. Bill were as important as anything I 

learned at SPS or beyond. 

What advice would you give to current students or young alumni? To 

current students, you are part of  something special—take time to enjoy it. Get 

involved and try things that get you out of  your comfort zone. Work hard and 

have fun. 

Why do you continue to support the Saint Paul’s mission?

My father was an educator and administrator at multiple Archdiocesan schools, 

including two led by the Christian Brothers. I learned from an early age the 

significance of  a high-quality education rooted in Lasallian principles. It is 

important to me that SPS continue to thrive, which is not an inexpensive 

endeavor. I have seen the improvements across campus, and I know that Bro. 

Ray, the administration, and faculty work tirelessly to provide current students 

with the same incredible experience I had. 

Is there anything you would do differently with your Saint Paul’s 

experience if  given the opportunity to go back in time? I would have 

worked on my second serve a bit more with the hopes of  winning the state 

tennis title. Seriously, though, I loved my time at St. Paul’s and it is hard to 

imagine wanting to change a thing. 
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Saturday, April 4, 2020

1:00 pm – 6:00 pm
Join us for a day of  food, fun, and family 

at Saint Paul’s School

Admission includes 

ALL YOU CAN EAT CRAWFISH

Beer and refreshments are available for purchase.

Pre-event: adult: $30, 13-18: $20, 7-12: $5

At gate: adult: $35, 13-18: $25, 7-12: $5

Children 6 and under free.

www.spscco.com

Special thanks to Sean Garcia ’89, owner of Bizlift Marketing, 

for designing the Crawfish Cook-off website.

Alumni Give Presentations to Juniors on Career Day

The students were divided into nine small groups and attended each presentation session which 

included both an informational as well as a question and answer component. Afterwards, the speakers 

enjoyed some fellowship and fine fare provided by Keith Frentz '96 of  LOLA. 

Pictured above, speakers included L-R: Adam Martin '06, Kent Design Build, Inc.; Jeff  Ramon '08, Saint Paul's 

Director of  Campus Ministry; Dr. Joel Burvant '99, Burvant Family Dentistry; Dr. Jason Farrell '93, Hickory 

Small Animal Hospital; Chad Danenhower ’92, Danenhower Law Firm; Phil Nuss '72, Gulf  Coast Shipyard 

Group, Inc./ Trinity Yachts; Michael Sciortino '03, Sciortino Financial; Brother James Joost, FSC, Auxiliary 

Visitor for SFNO; Nathaniel Frank '10, Greenleaf  Lawson Architects; and Al Nastasi '91, Saint Paul's Alumni 

Director. 

On Thursday, January 30, members of  

the junior class engaged in Career Day 

2020 in our Briggs Assembly Center 

obtaining relevant information 

regarding some popular career choices. 

Eight alumni and Brother James Joost, 

FSC, Auxiliary Visitor for SFNO, 

generously gave of  their time to enrich 

the students in regard to the nature of  

their respective careers/vocations, their 

journey to the present, and mentoring 

opportunity.

http://www.spscco.com/


Page  6

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them.

May they rest in peace! Amen!

Rise Up ‘O Men of God

Mr. Ronald Catalanotto ’70

Mrs. Mary Roempke Barwick - mother of  faculty members Ms. Carla Barkwick and Mr. Luke Barwick

Mrs. Diane Gunther, wife of  Butch Gunther '67

Mrs. Betty Celestin, mother of  Don Celestin '79

Mr. Fergus Van Wart, father of  Mike Van Wart '79

Mrs. Carolina Ferrier, mother of  the late Henri ’81 and John ‘88 Ferrier

Mrs. Pat Brister, mother of  Markus and Matthew Beck '89 and 

grandmother of  Beck '19 and Davis '20 Heebe

Mrs. Yvette Eitmann, grandmother of  Hayden Lala ‘20 

Mr. Paul Harrison, grandfather of  Collin Harrison ‘24  

Alumni News

Ross Lagarde ’94 – Metairie Bank and Trust recently announced the election of  Ross as its newest board 

member. Ross has nearly 20 years of  experience in the areas of  personal injury, civil litigation, business litigation, 

commercial disputes, real estate litigation, sales and use tax, and ad valorem taxes. See complete article.

The Clarion Herald Newspaper from New Orleans just recently published a list of  Elite Basketball Teams of  the 

Decade. Two Saint Paul’s alumni are members of  the 2010-2019 team: Devonte Allen ‘18 was recognized for the 

years of  2016-2018 and Parker Edwards ‘18 for the 2015-2017 school years. The Clarion gave Honorable Mention 

to two former Saint Paul’s athletes as well: Timothy Bedfored ‘ 17 for 2015-2017 and Harrison Prieto ‘16 for 

2014-2016. All four alumni are members of  Saint Paul’s 1000 Point Shooter Club.  

Harrison Prieto ‘16 – Harrison is a junior with the Florida State Seminoles and shares how to balance his 

schoolwork towards a degree in Meteorology and as a forward with the Seminoles basketball team. See video. 

https://obits.nola.com/obituaries/nola/obituary.aspx?n=ronald-garin-catalanotto&pid=195413614&fhid=38117
https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/montgomery-al/mary-barwick-9021512
https://www.ejfieldingfh.com/obituaries/Diane-Gunther/
https://www.ejfieldingfh.com/obituaries/Betty-Celestin/
https://www.ejfieldingfh.com/m/obituaries/Fergus-Van-Wart/Memories
https://obits.nola.com/obituaries/nola/obituary.aspx?n=carolina-kusters-ferrier&pid=195333341&fhid=5630
https://www.ejfieldingfh.com/obituaries/Patricia-Pat-Brister/
https://www.mothefunerals.com/m/obituaries/Yvette-Eitmann/Memories?utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social&utm_campaign=autopost
https://www.dignitymemorial.com/obituaries/covington-la/paul-harrison-9045724
https://www.metairiebank.com/new-board-member/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0powgk_DybM


Saint Paul’s School

School News

Saint John Baptist de La Salle …Pray For Us

Mardi Gras, French for Fat Tuesday, is the last day of  the Carnival season as it always falls the day 

before Ash Wednesday, the first day of  Lent. Every year, Saint Paul’s Marching Wolves entertain 

hundreds in the crowds along the parade route with their Southern Style show band. During the 

weekend of  February 14-16, the Wolves performed in the Krewes of  Cleopatra, Olympia, and Carrollton.

One of  the highlights of  the season takes place on the Thursday before the final weekend of  Mardi 

Gras. The Marching Wolves parade through the aisles of  Wal-Mart in Covington playing their music to 

children with special needs, pre-school children, the elderly, and guests so that they can experience 

watching the award winning Wolves. 

During the weekend of  February 21-25, the Wolves entertain the crowds in four New Orleans 

parades.

They begin the weekend with the Krewe of  Hermes on Friday, followed by Endymion on Saturday and 

Baachus on Sunday, with the pièce de résistance on Tuesday, in Rex. 
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Drum majors Deuce Monteiro, right, and 

Thomas Bitterwolf lead the band for the 

Wal-Mart parade. 

The Wolves entertain hundreds along the 

streets of New Orleans with their Southern 

Style.

The drum core add to the excitement of the Marching Wolves.

Saint Paul’s Core Pack students, L-R, Jacob Anderson, Michael 

Luccio, Luke Donham, and John Frederick Escher, excitedly 

wait for the Wal-Mart parade to begin with Core Pack Director 

Mrs. Lauren Gee. 
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Two More Weeks!

Tables are filling up fast for our annual Celebrity 

Dinner!

Support the Renaissance Program by joining us for 

dinner at “Saturday Friday Night Live”! 

Catered by The Lakehouse. 

Dance the night away with a lively performance from 

Uncle Daddy! 

Take a chance on our raffle items!

Large, Big Green 

Egg

38 bottle, dual temperature 

controlled wine cooler; also 

included is a bottle of  Br. 

Timothy Cabernet and a 

bottle of  Br. Timothy 

Chardonnay

5-$100 Gift Certificate to 

local restaurants

https://www.stpauls.com/support/events/celebrity-waiters-dinner/
https://www.stpauls.com/support/events/celebrity-waiters-dinner/
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Life Skills for Seniors

On Friday, February 7, the class of  2020 participated in Life Skills Day, which was 

organized by the Development Office and held in the Briggs Assembly Center. This 

day is funded by the Renaissance Program, and spearheaded by Renaissance Board 

members including: Miles Biggs, Alison Bondurant, Shellie Campo, Frank & Melinda 

Carmeli, John Dubreuil, Eric Dunavant, Beth Gavel, Preston Hammons, Liz Healy, 

Alan Knight, Kevin Parkins, and Doug Tate.

The workshop lasted all day and covered areas that are essential for seniors living on their own. The 

students were separated into five large groups and rotated to five different discussions: “Debt 

Management and Identity Theft”; “Awareness, Actions and Consequences”; “Basic Mechanics”; “Cash 

Management”; and “Household Chores.” Featured volunteer speakers were Eric Dunavant, owner of  

Paradiem, Sergeant Stephen Hammons ‘01, LA State Police, Charlie Monteiro, territory manager of  

GAF, and Travis Holloway and John McWilliams, Master Mechanics from Banner Ford & Chevrolet. 

The household chores were presented by Development Office staff  Danielle Lavie, Development 

Director, and Shellie Campo, Special Events Director.

Additionally, the seniors were presented with a large group session which included college age 

alumni, Andrew Moore ’19 and Nick Ashton ’16. The college students gave words of  advice in 

transitioning to college life and opened the floor for questions and answers.

The seniors were treated to a delicious lunch of  shrimp pasta, steamed broccoli, fresh salad and 

bread, provided by Mr. Sandy Duplantier, owner of  Festivious Gourmet Catering in Mandeville. Senior 

moms and dads graciously served the meal and provided dessert and snacks for the students. 

Gift cards were awarded as door prizes throughout the day with random drawings.

by Danielle Lavie

Sergeant Stephen Hammons ‘01 enlightens the 

students with how the law works. 

Presenters for the day included L-R: Stephen 

Hammons, Charlie Monteiro, Eric Dunavant, John 

McWilliams, and Travis Holloway. Not pictured are 

Danielle Lavie and Shellie Campo.

John McWilliams teaches the students how to 

safely jump a car battery.



Page 10

Wrestling – State Runner Ups!

On Wednesday, January 22, the Saint Paul’s Wresting 

Team competed against Covington High for the District 

Championship. Before the meet, which saw the Wolves 

post a dominant 69-9 win over the Lions, the team 

recognized their five outstanding seniors and their 

parents for their commitment and dedication to the 

program.

by Matt Pinero

Pictured above L-R are seniors: Matthew Gros, Sam Avenel, Ben 

Davidson, Evan Ulfers, and Cole Ulfers.

Senior Night

On February 14-15 the Saint Paul’s 

Wrestling team competed in the 

LHSAA Division I State 

Championships in Bossier City. The 

Wolves competed extraordinarily well 

with 11 out of  14 athletes placing 

among the top six finishers in their 

weights. An outstanding six of  those 

placers made the state finals and one 

finished as a state champion. This 

combined team effort earned the 

team a State Runner-Up finish, the 

best finish in Division I in the history 

of  the program. Peyton Ward ’21 led 

the
group with his state championship performance at 152 pounds. Jacob Houser ’22, Carter Duet ’21, Blain 

Cascio ’21, Evan Ulfers ’20, and Cole Ulfers ’20 all finished as state runner-ups in their weight classes. 

Grant Nastasi ’22 and Benjamin Davidson ’20 finished fourth in their weight classes, and Michael 

Rader ’21, Sean Cripple ’21, and Joshua Sabadie ’21 finished sixth in theirs.

Pictured above Kneeling L-R are: Landry Barker, Grant Nastasi, Michael Rader, Blain Cascio, Conlan Enk, Collin 

Cusimano, Nathan Ward; first row standing L-R are: Coach Billy Harrison, Asst. Coach Mark Leeling, Brycen

Dupre’, Matthew Gros, Carter Duet, Sam Davidson, Trey Faherty, Ethan Viator, Ryan Schaffer, Head Coach 

Matt Pinero, Asst. Coach Ricky Zimmer; second standing row L-R are: AD/Asst. Coach Craig Ketelsen, Cole 

Ulfers, Sam Avenel, Ben Davidson, Evan Ulfers, Peyton Ward, Jacob Houser, Sean Cripple, Grant Vicknair, 

Joshua Sabadie, Ian Lyons, Kaden Tauzier, and JH Asst. Coach Bret Barattini.

by Matt Pinero

Wrestling Head Coach
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Soccer Senior Night

Saint Paul’s School honored the senior members of  the State Champion Soccer Team before their last 

regular season home game in Hunter Stadium. Seniors presented their moms with the traditional rose 

and dads received a baseball cap for their continued dedication and support of  their sons and the 

Wolves soccer program. Pictured at the ceremony are: Jimmy Till, son of  Jimmy Till and Shelley 

Johnson; Daniel Nunez, son of  William and Angela Nunez, James Bradford, son of  Jim ‘84 and 

Charlotte Bradford; Raleigh Martin, son of  JC and Jeanne Martin; Lucas Isolani, son of  Rodney and 

Laura Isolani; Zac Parkins, son of  Kevin and Kristin Parkins; Ben Schwing, son of  Eric and Lissa

Schwing; Michael Dufour, son of  Randy and Regina Dufour; Al Nastasi, son of  Al ‘91 and Kellee

Nastasi; Blake DiSalvo, son of  Chris ‘91 and Shannon Pierson and Leslie and Joe DiSlavo; Jack Bedell, 

son of  Dr. Jack and Beth Bedell, and Alex Schlottman, son of  Jamie and Gianna Schlottman. The 

Wolves were victorious in the final home game beating Fontainebleau 8-0.

by Karen Hebert
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Marian Players – Press Release

The Marian Players of  Saint Paul’s Theater are 

proud to present the classic Broadway hit “Damn 

Yankees” as their spring musical this year. The 

musical was a smash hit on Broadway, running for 

over 1,000 performances, and pulling in Tony Awards 

for Best Musical, Best Choreography, and Best 

Musical Direction, amongst others.

The musical combines baseball with a classic 

Faustian tale, as a middle-aged fan of  the 

Washington Senators baseball team decides to sell his 

soul for a chance at becoming a young All-Star player, 

and leading his beloved Senators against those hated 

Yankees. In the end, he has to decide what is more 

important- leading his team to victory over a hated

rival, or keeping his soul and returning to the loving wife he’s left behind.

The musical is directed by Gordon Carmadelle, who is wrapping up his second season as Director 

of  the Marian Players, as they follow up on last year’s successful season. “Coming off  the success of  

‘Newsies’ last year, we wanted to give the audiences and our students something different. Where 

‘Newsies’ is a more modern musical, ‘Damn Yankees’ is a classic Golden Age musical with songs that 

people have known and loved- especially songs like ‘Heart’ and ‘Whatever Lola Wants’.”

Assistant Directed by Barrett Baumgartner, with Musical Direction by Jonathan Sturcken and 

Choreography by Emily Carmadelle, the Marian Players have brought back the same creative team as 

last season. “I think the consistency was important going into this season. The students have really 

enjoyed working and learning under this creative team, so it was such a blessing to be able to bring 

them all back again.”

In regards to the story itself, Carmadelle said “The story has been around for as long as time- man 

being tempted by the Devil himself. But this musical manages to weave in a really fun story about 

baseball, love, marriage, and a man facing the ultimate decision of  earthly pursuits versus the eternal 

condition of  his soul. It’s a fun ride. And the same strong acting, vocals, and high energy dancing we 

brought you last year is back on stage again. These kids bring everything they have to these roles.” 

Students from both St. Paul’s and SSA make up the talented cast.

The show opens on Thursday, March 5 at 7pm, and runs March 6, 7, 11, 12, and 14 at 7pm, with a 

single matinee on March 14 at 2pm. Tickets are $15 for general admission and $10 for students, and can 

be purchased online HERE

Members of  the Yankees team pose on Saint Paul's Brother Harold Heap field for a press photo: 

Dylan Martin, Gabriel Simpson, Cavin Taylor, Elias Simpson, Nicholas Reardon, Zachary Van Zandt, 

Shawn Cooney, Ethan King, Daniel Whalen, Blaine Cooney 

by Karen Hebert

https://ticketpeak.co/stpauls/events
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Ethical Wolves

The state champion Ethical Wolves, known by their scientific name lupus ethicam, traveled to 

Houston, Texas on February1 to compete in the Ethics Bowl regional competition hosted by the School 

of  Humanities at Rice University. While it is their first year in existence, the team made a strong 

showing finishing in the top eight. The team had to articulate arguments about topics such as whether 

or not it is okay to punch a Nazi and whether or not an underaged cancer patient should be forced to 

undergo chemotherapy. Beyond the competition, some team members met with Dr. Kathleen Canning, 

Dean of  the School of  Humanities, to discuss the value of  ethics in the modern world and were 

interviewed by the School to discuss their Ethics Bowl experience. The Ethical Wolves are very grateful 

to Drs. Beata and David Silvestri, parents of  Michael Silvestri '21, for their willingness to help the team 

travel to Houston. The Ethical Wolves are moderated by faculty member and alumnus Shawn Mullet. 

The Wolves took a break from the competition and visited the Art Car Museum during their trip. 

Pictured are: Trent Ducombs, Max Anderson, Callan Danenhower, Michael Silvestri, Turner Land, and 

Zachary Nichols. Miguel Seruntine is a team member who was not present for the photo.

by Karen Hebert
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Coach Chatham Retires

coached twenty-eight All-State Runners and three individual State Champions during his eighteen 

years as head coach. He also coached indoor and outdoor track during his time at Saint Paul’s. Terryl

will retire to spend more time with his grandchildren, but will continue to assist with the indoor track 

program. Athletic Director Craig Ketelsen said "Terryl developed a team culture in a normally 

individual sport. This culture developed athletes who were consistently successful, both on and off  the 

course.” The Christian Brothers, and Administration of  Saint Paul’s are grateful for Coach Terryl’s

years of  dedication and diligence.

Al Nastasi, 1991 graduate and current head track coach, will take over the Cross Country program in 

addition to his track duties. He served as an assistant Cross Country coach during the 2013 state 

championship year.  He will be assisted by Kevin Moore, Social Studies teacher and long time Cross 

Country varsity assistant under Terryl Chatham. See Nola.com article

by Karen Hebert

Terryl Chatham, Saint Paul’s longtime Head Cross Country 

Coach, announced his retirement at the end of  the 2019 

season. He began his Saint Paul’s coaching career in 2002; during 

his tenure teams earned 16 District Titles, a 2016 Regional 

Championship, a 2012 State Runner Up title, and State Champion 

Honors in both 2013 and 2016. Coach Chatham led eighty-three 

individuals to all-district honors with thirteen of  those were 

earning the title of  individual  district champions. He also

Faculty Appreciation

Saint Paul's Basketball Team chose 

Thursday, February 20th to thank the 

members of  the faculty and staff  for their 

support of  the basketball program by 

providing dinner and honoring selected 

members with a special recognition. Senior 

team members recognized faculty members 

who have played a special role in their 

education.

Pictured at the presentation before the 

start of  the game are L-R are: Collin Murray 

with Art Instructor, Andrew Dart; PE 

Instructor, Kristian Gibbe with Josh Jones; 

Math Department Chair, Kristin LaGraize

with Matthew Mahoney; Athletic Trainer, 

Chris Stipe with Dylan Dimitrios; Fine Arts Department Chair, Gerald Ancar with Alex Englande; PE 

Instructor, Mike Stant with Isiah Phillips; and Michael Luccio with Head Basketball Coach and 

History instructor, Stephen Dale.

https://www.nola.com/news/communities/st_tammany/article_137ce332-5361-11ea-8c98-3b38b11dbe2b.html


Page 15

Last Chance! 

Reserve your spot!

Let us know you’re coming!

All performances are held at 7:00pm with the Saturday matinee 

scheduled for 2:00pm. The plays begin on Wednesday, March 4, 

which is Preview Night. The other performances are scheduled 

for Tuesday, March 5 – Saturday, March 7 at 7:00pm. Additional 

performances are scheduled for Wednesday, March 11 and 

Thursday, March 12 at 7:00pm, with the final performances on 

Saturday, March 14 at 2:00pm and 7:00pm. All tickets must be 

purchased online at:  or in Saint Paul’s Administration Building. 

Tickets are $15 for adults and $10 for students.

Learn More !

Purchase Tickets Today!

https://www.stpauls.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/SPS-MotherSonDinnerInvite.pdf
https://www.stpauls.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/01/SPS_2020_BBQ.pdf
https://www.stpauls.com/student-life/summer-camp/
https://ticketpeak.co/stpauls/events
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**** Box Tops – New Way to Participate! Box Tops for Education is one of America’s largest school earnings 

loyalty programs. Schools can use Box Tops Cash to purchase whatever it needs. Download the APP, Sign in 

picking St. Paul’s School as your school, complete the profile, and scan your receipt. 

AmazonSmile allows you to purchase items from Amazon.com and a portion of your purchase will be donated to 

the non profit of your choice. Please use this LINK and Saint Paul’s School will receive these donations.

Office Depot will donate 5% of your qualifying purchase back to Saint Paul’s School. At checkout, give the 

cashier number 70041640 and we will receive the donation. Can’t remember the number ? Just ask the cashier to 

look up the school code for Saint Paul’s School in Covington and they can apply the purchase. 

Easy Ways to Give Back!

Live Jesus in Our Hearts…Forever.

Saint Paul’s Story – Great Graduation Gift!

A historical account of  the 100 years of  Lasallian Education at Saint 

Paul’s School has been written. Volume I was originally written in 1968 

to celebrate fifty years and Volume II continues the story to 2018. From 

Br. Nilammon Laurent, FSC, the first Christian Brother President, to 

the seventeenth Christian Brother President, Br. Ray Bulliard, FSC, this 

story chronicles the history of  the school. From fifty-seven students to 

over 850 students, from the first newspaper, the St. Paul’s Paper to the 

current student news, The Paper Wolf, and from a school with four 

sports teams to a school with fifteen teams, Saint Paul’s remains a 

“good place to grow up”! 

Order your copy today!
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